
 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 2 OF THE 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
(CLOSED SESSION) 

 
For consideration by the Council 

of the City of Vaughan 
on January 30, 2024 

 

 
 

The Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) met at 2:05 p.m. on January 23, 2024, in 
the Councillor’s Boardroom, City Hall and via electronic participation. The following 
members were present at the meeting:  
 
Regional Councillor Linda Jackson, Deputy Mayor, Chair 
Steven Del Duca, Mayor 
Regional Councillor Mario Ferri 
Regional Councillor Mario G. Racco 
Councillor Adriano Volpentesta 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate 
Councillor Chris Ainsworth 
 
The following items were dealt with: 
 

1. EMPLOYEE ATTRACTION & RETENTION STRATEGY AND 2024 
LABOUR NEGOTIATIONS 

The Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) recommends that this 
matter be deferred to Council. 

 

 
 

The meeting adjourned at 4:36 p.m. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

Regional Councillor Linda Jackson, Deputy Mayor, Chair 


